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From: Kiley Prinz <infoemaiLactionnetwork.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 11:27 AM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Wa rning ! Stra nded Assets

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I am writing in hopes that you will not issue any permits to Liberty Utilities for the Granite

Bridge Pipeline. Building new fossil fuel infrastructure when we know we need to be

transitioning to I 00% renewable energy leaves ratepayers with a significant risk for stranded

assets. When our legislature at the local or national level succeed in passing carbon pricing

legislation and when other states go the route of NY and ban fracking, the price of methane

gas will increase making this project obsolete. But these failed investments don’t come out

Liberty Utilities’ bottom line. Instead, the ratepayers are forced to absorb the costs. Don’t leave

ratepayers out to dry. Please stop the Granite Bridge pipeline.

Kiley Prinz

kiIeyrwinz(gmaiI.com

10 Hunteruale Ave

Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801


